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/PEEWGE HOCKEY NEWS 
On Wednesday, January 13, the youngest 

hockey group in Terrace Bay launched the new 
season. 

Playing before a rather small crowd, the 
Canadiens and Maple Leafs fought valiantly 

for thirty minutes, The Maple Leafs came out 

on top by a score of 6 to 1. Goal getters for 
the Maple Leafs were Ronnie Schock (4) and 
Scott Conway (2) Walter (wrong way) Corrigan 
counted for the losers, Better luck next 
time, Canadiens. 

Despite the extreme cold Saturday 
morning, the Black Hawks took on the Canadiens 
in another Peewee hockey thriller, This tim> 
it was the Canadiens turn, and they really 
went to town at the expense of the unfort- 
tnate Hawks. Scoring honours for the Can- 
adiens were evenly divided between Douglas 
Moore and Michael MacDonald, who each scored 
two goals. Assists went to Walter Corrigan, 
Billy Little, Michael MacDonald and Doug 
Moore. The lone Hawk goal was scored by 
Vincent McGuinnes from Norman Vezina, 

All Peewee games are played immediately 
after school. Any parents who are interested 
in getting a look at the future greats in 
hockey, should come out and cheer the boys 
along. 

Every Monday, Wednesday and Friday are 

Peewee hockey nights, 
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ONTARIO PULP AND PAPER MAKERS! SAFETY ASSOC» 

TATION 
W. H. Goodman, Editor of the Daily- 

Times-Journal, Fort William, will be the 
Guest Speaker at the Banquet Session when the 
Northwestern Branch of the Ontario Pulp and 

Paper Makers! Safety Association meets 
Friday, January 22nd in Port Arthur. Sessions 
will be held in the Prince Arthur Hotel. 

Speakers at the afternoon session will 
include: Robert Manahan, Provincial Paper, 
Port Arthur, whose subject will be "Eye 
Protection", Speaking on "Toe Injuries" 
will be James Foulds, Assistant Personnel 
Manager, St. Lawrence Corp., Red Rock, 
"The 1953 National Safety Congress" will 

be the subject of remarks by F. 0. Soughton, 
LongLac Pulp and Paper Company, Terrace Bay. 

His remarks will be illustrated by some 75 

Kodachrome slides of the Congress in operat- 

ion. 
The morning session will be devoted to 

general reports and Branch business. 
The Executive of the Branch will meet 

during the afternoon of January 22nd to 
plan for the two other meetings scheduled 
during 1954. <A May meeting will be held in 

(Cont. on next col.) 

ONTARIO. PULP AND PAPER MAKERS! (Cant. 
Fort Frances. The Annual Meeting is slated 

. for Fort William late in September, | 

0-0-0 

KIWANIS CLUB OF TERRACE BAY 
On Tuesday, January 19, 1954, the Kiwanis 

Club of Terrace Bay observed the 39th An- 
niversary of Kiwanis International. 

Dave Locking, High School Principal rev- 

iewed seme of the work and projects carried 
out by the Kiwanis Club of Terrace Bay, a 
highlight of which perhaps was the help the 

members gave as an organization to build the 

Seout Camp at White Sand Lake, 
However, Dave Locking, did not dwell on 

past achievements, but rather he had some 
suggestions for the betterment of the Club. 
These suggestions were received from past 

presidents of the Club and as such were re- 

garded as sound suggestions. Much time was 
spent in discussing these suggestions, and 
the members were urged to be prepared to 
act upon them, 

President Paul Boudreau thanked Dave 
Locking for his remarks and coments on the 

occasion of the 39th Anniversary of Kiwanis. 
Kiwanis International is made up of 3710 

clubs which clubs have a membership of 222,00”) 
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SKATE EXCHANGE NEWS 
As a result of the last exchange held on 

January ninth, we have the following skates 
on hand: 

  

  
  

Boys Size Price Girls Size Price 

2 $2.00 re $2.50 
6 $3.00 5 $1.50 
h $2.50 6 $1.50 
4 $0.75 1 $3 250 
2 $1.09 6 $2.50 
4 $1,00 5 $2.0'; 
h $1.00 Speed-5 $3,00 

- $1.50 
These skates can be seen at the Public 

School, any time after four o'clock, 
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CARD OF THANKS 
We would like to thank all those who 

were so kind to our children, Bob and Paige 
while they were in the hospital and for the 
cards and letters sent to them, 

Frank and Luella Ginn. 
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